
 

 

Opportunity to join the Trust Board of the Nene Valley Partnership 

The Nene Valley Partnership, our small multi-academy trust, is currently recruiting for up to 

three new trustees. This is as part of our succession planning, and also to ensure that we 

continue to have an expert trust board, with a range of professional experiences and 

backgrounds. 

We are keen to hear from any potential trustees with experience in education – particularly 

those from a senior leadership or safeguarding background. We would also welcome trustees 

who have commercial experience in estates management and/or health and safety. 

The Nene Valley Partnership Trust Board is the body which holds senior leaders to account for 

all aspects of educational, financial and regulatory performance and compliance. The role is a 

rewarding and varied one, with induction provided. 

If you are interested in finding out more, please contact Liz Procter, the NVP Governance 

Professional proctere@nenevalleypartnership.com 
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